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Engineering Department – Steve Farst 

 Capital Projects: 

Hendron Road Reconst There is an outstanding issue with street lighting. Poles were late in 
manufacturing and delivery (not contractor’s issue).  The poles were 
finally delivered and installed this week.  Luminaires were shipped by 
manufacturer, but with incorrect components.  Manufacturer has 
experienced any changes and is addressing their issues, we are told. 
Corrections are soon to be shipped.   

 
Hanstein Addition Water Engineering design proceeding.  To be bid in 2018   
   Line improvements 
 
Misc water service  Engineering design proceeding; work.  To be bid in 2018, with Hanstein 
   Improvements   W.M.   This work will occur along College Street.   

 Streets/Street: 
 

2018 Street Maintenance Pre-design meeting held. Specs being developed 
  Program  

 
 

 Links Site/Parking improvements: 
2016 project Contractor is addressing 1-year punchlist items   
  

 
 Development projects: 

New High School site  Site improvements are preceding.      
 
Fed Ex at 6840 Site improvements for parking expansion is underway  
   Pontius Rd   
 
Former Kurtz Site Mass Grading started last month and site is being prepared for future 

development. 


